Garside, James

From: Roger William

Sent: 31 August 2020 21:15

To: Environmental Protection Richmond; Garside, James

Subject: FW: Harrodian School Sports & Cultural Centre Planning Application
Attachments: Harrodian School Sports Centre August 2020 revised PJT 300820.pdf

Apologies but we did not include our local address in the email a few moments ago and it is:

41 Suffolk Road, Barnes SW13 9NN

Roger and Jackie Williams

ROGER WILLIAMS
DIRECTOR

8 @londonrealty
www.londonrealty.co.uk
Data Protection Notice

This email, including attachments, is confidential and may also be privileged.
If you are not the intended recipient please notify us immediately. You may not copy or forward this email, use it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other per

From: Roger Williams
Date: Monday, 31 August 2020 at 21:11
To: "planning@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk" <planning@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>,

Su!ject: Harro!ian Sc!ool Sports & Cu'tura| Centre P'anning Application

Dear James and the Planning Department LBRUT,

We support the views in the attached letter concerning the planning application submitted by the
Harrodian School.

We are very disappointed to see an unprofessional application for such a large building with major
implications for those who live nearby. There was negligible consultation and it would have been
expected that there would be a forum whereby local views could be put forward, proper replies received
from the applicants and these taken account of in the final version of the submission. This did not happen
and there is a lack of professional reports normally required.

It was also disappointing that the Barnes Community Association treated the matter in a similar manner —
there was no consultation by them and yet they claimed to speak on behalf of the community. This is
nonsense and they do not speak on behalf of the people of Barnes.
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It is to be hoped that this application will not succeed and if the school wishes to pursue it they should
submit a well prepared set of documents and engage with the community in the normal way.

The Headmaster wrote to us this week to say that they are closing the car park and expect traffic
congestion in nearby roads (in which case neighbours should complain to LBRUT) and this is also a
reminder of what would happen if the new sport and entertainment venue was to go ahead as
proposed. He also refers to many pupils living locally and this may point to a number of school parents
providing letters of support.

This proposal need more work if the school is to improve its sporting facilities with a more modest sports
hall.

Your faithfully,

Roger and Jackie Williams
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